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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:41 AM
To: 'mike@thirddata.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good morning Mr. OHafa,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: mike@everyactioncustom.com <mike@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 
 
I see 2 reasons for continuing with net metering. The first which is obvious and is reduced emissions. Cleaner Air, less 
foreign energy dependence. 
 
The second and not so obvious is reduced infrastructure for the power companies. The savings are in transmission lines. 
It takes less transmission lines to move excess power down the block rather than from a nuclear power plant on the 
other side of the state, or from another state. Reduced transmission lines also reduces line losses making more revenue 
for the power companies. And if it is true reduced cancer rates from having less high voltage power lines. 
 
Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael OHafa 
Bradenton, FL 34203 
mike@thirddata.com 




